March 9, 2017
Christopher Ullrich, MD, Chair
State Health Coordinating Council

Ms. Paige Bennett, Assistant Chief

Healthcare Planning and Certification of Need Section
2701 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-2714

RE: Letter of support for J. Arthur Dosher Memorial Hospital’s 2017 Spring Petition for Change in 2018
Proposed North Carolina State Medical Facilities Plan regarding Operating Room Methodology and
Policies

Dear Dr. Ullrich and Ms. Bennett,

Please add my support to the petition from J. Arthur Dosher Memorial Hospital (Dosher) for new methodology
and policy in the 2018 Proposed North Carolina State Medical Facilities Plan (SMFP) regarding Operating Rooms.

As a property owner in Bald Head Island, | support Dosher’s petition that will help protect Critical Access
Hospitals across North Carolina. | am aware of a recent batch certificate of need applications regarding
operating rooms in Brunswick County. Should approval be granted, Brunswick County will have what amounts to
a third hospital. This will put unnecessary stress on Dosher’s limited resources. Dosher’s petition is a simple
approach to protecting other Critical Access Hospitals from facing a similar fate.

I ask that the State Health Coordinating Council carefully consider Dosher’s petition and the impact it could have
to our state, and then approve this request.

Sincerely,
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Additional Comments: -




March 9, 2017
Christopher Ulirich, MD, Chair
State Health Coordinating Council

Ms. Paige Bennett, Assistant Chief

Healthcare Planning and Certification of Need Section
2701 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-2714

RE: Letter of support for J. Arthur Dosher Memorial Hospital’s 2017 Spring Petition for Change in 2018
Proposed North Carolina State Medical Facilities Plan regarding Operating Room Methodology and
Policies

Dear Dr. Ulirich and Ms. Bennett,

Please add my support to the petition from J. Arthur Dosher Memorial Hospital (Dosher) for new methodology
and policy in the 2018 Proposed North Carolina State Medical Facilities Plan (SMFP) regarding Operating Room:s.

As a property owner in Bald Head Island, | support Dosher’s petition that will help protect Critical Access
Hospitals across North Carolina. | am aware of a recent batch certificate of need applications regarding
operating rooms in Brunswick County. Should approval be granted, Brunswick County will have what amounts to
a third hospital. This will put unnecessary stress on Dosher’s limited resources. Dosher’s petition is a simple
approach to protecting other Critical Access Hospitals from facing a similar fate.
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